
Operation Note nº 2/2020 - 30.03.2020 (Initial)
Warning of low temperatures

The State Meteorological Agency (AEMET) announces a decrease in temperatures from

March 30 to April 02.

The predicted temperatures result in extraordinary demand increase with respect to

the expected values under normal conditions of 436 GWh depending on the

temperature predictions evolution in the period from March 30 to April 02. This

increase does not take into account the effects due to COVID-19, which will

foreseeably reduce expected value.

Thermogram with temperature alarms is attached.
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